New Year's Eve International Folk Dance Party and

Ring in the new year with non-stop dancing!

Lucy Chang Memorial Second Harvest Fundraiser

Sadly, the potluck has been cancelled.

WHERE All Saints' Episcopal, 555 Waverley Street, Palo Alto

WHEN December 31

7:30 pm -12:30 am (doors open at 7:15 pm)

MC Loui Tucker

SPONSOR Moveable Feet Club

COST Free! Instead, please make a generous donation to

Second Harvest Food Bank. Help us reach our goal of

\$4000!

Donate early to Second Harvest Food Bank at https://impact.shfb.org/MoveableFeet or bring cash/checks (no credit cards) to the party for collection.





Parking is free on New Year's Eve and no time limit in Palo Alto city lots and streets.

Vaccinated dancers only; be prepared to show proof of vaccination. Masks will be required.